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Our ref: OUT23/1077 

Andy Nixey  
Planning and Assessment Group 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 

Email: andy.nixey@planning.nsw.gov.au  

27 January 2023 

Subject: Daroobalgie Solar Farm (SSD-10387) Response to Submissions (RTS) 

Dear Andy Nixey  

I refer to your request for advice sent on 14 December 2022 to the Department of Planning and 
Environment (DPE) Water about the above matter. 

The proposal is for the development of a 100 MW solar farm with energy storage and 
associated infrastructure in Forbes Shire. 

DPE Water has reviewed the RTS and has no further comments.  

Should you have any further queries in relation to this submission please do not hesitate to  
contact DPE Water Assessments water.assessments@dpie.nsw.gov.au. or the following  
coordinating officer within DPE Water:  
 
Maddy Gunethilake – Project Officer  
E: maddy.gunethilake@dpie.nsw.gov.au  
M: 02 9895 6431 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Liz Rogers 
Manager Assessments, Knowledge Division 
Department of Planning and Environment: Water 
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